Meeting Europen - 15 March 2018

Participants:

Europen: Vriginia Janssens, Managing Director.

Secretariat-General:

Minutes

The meeting, requested for by Europen, aimed to discuss the follow-up of the Plastic Strategy and relevant activities from Europen. The discussion focused mainly on the pledging campaign and possible pledges of Europen members, the state of play on the intended Commission initiative on single-use plastics and ongoing work in relation to the Commission's intention to explore the feasibility of a 'plastic tax' as part of the ongoing discussions on the Multi Financial Framework.

The SG took note of the relevant ongoing activities and positions of Europen and explained the state of play of the different initiatives discussed.